
 

 

 
Notice 

 

05.08.2024 

 

All the newly admitted students of Heramba Chandra College are hereby notified that first orientation 

class will start on 07.08.2024 at 2:30 pm. 

 

You are asked to follow the website of the college to know about your room numbers. You have to 

carry the Admitted Certificate issued by Heramba Chandra College. 

 

 

 

Dr. Nabanita Chakrabarti  

Principal 

Heramba Chandra College 

 


